
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

June 5, 2024 
Tony Falzano 
The Caring Music Group 
 
Tony, 
 
Thank you, and the entire Caring Music Group, for your performance 
of For the Love of It on May 10.  This was the third time we have 
worked with you on a fundraiser and it is always a joy to work with you 
and your crew.  We raised $5400 with that event. 
 
In 2015 we collaborated on a live cabaret and raffle event Crazy ‘bout 
You that netted $7500 and the 2021 virtual cabaret, Moonshadow 
Cares, brought in $7300.  Hidden though is a recurring donation of 
$150 per month that started after that 2021 event – that adds an 
additional $5400 so far.  The grand total of money you raised for us, 
including all three events and that recurring donation is now at 
$25,600!  And that total will keep growing at $1800 per year. 
 
We were honored and humbled to work with you again.  
 
Thank  you, 
David and Sharon Mathiason 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

November 5, 2021 
 

Tony Falzano 
The Caring Music Group 
 
Tony, 
 
Thank you, and the entire The Caring Music Group, for the wonderful 
virtual cabaret that you created with us.  This wasn’t our first 
experience with you though.  In 2015 we collaborated on a live cabaret 
and raffle event Crazy ‘bout You that netted $7500.  With that 
wonderful experience in the past, it was easy to say yes when you 
offered the opportunity to create a virtual cabaret this year. 
 
We are a small non-profit that is always looking for ways to raise 
money.  Our annual fund-raising event has been cancelled for the past 
two cycles, due to Covid-19, so the opportunity that you presented to 
us was greatly welcomed.  The virtual cabaret, Moonshadow Cares, 
brought in $7300.  The money raised was, actually, only part of the 
benefit.  In addition to the musical performances, that video has 
become an important component of our education and outreach 
mission to increase awareness of eating disorders. 
 
We were honored and humbled to work with this amazing group.  
They are a reminder that there are still people in this world who go out 
of their way to help others. 
 
Thank you, 
David and Sharon Mathiason 

 


